Carlsbad, New Mexico
November 22, 1933

Mr. W, F. Batson,
The Texas Company,
#ink, Texas,

Dear lir. Batson:

In accomdance with our telephone
conversation of yesterday I am writing you regard-
ing the pulling of the 12 inch pipe in your water
well after you have set the 8-1/4" at about 970°.

You may do this providing you mud
the 8-1/4" good and get a water shut off to protect
the upper waters from drainags.

Trusting this covers what you wanted
to know. I could barely hear you yesterday dnd it is
possible that I haven't tihis straight, if this is the
case ple:se advise me and I will give YyOUu an answer.

Very truly yours,

J. De Hunter,
State 0il & Gas Imspector.



